
Wednesday Night Supper Menus 
Get dinner information at www.feefeebc.org/wednesday-dinners 
 

 March 20 March 27 

  Breakfast: Chicken 

 French Toast Mashed Potatoes 

 Eggs, Bacon Corn, Salad Bar 

 Cinnamon Rolls Pudding Delight 

 

Ministry  

Opportunities 

 

 

 

Church Office 

Staff 

Sunday, March 17 
 8:30 a.m. Traditional Worship  
 9:45 a.m. Bible Study 
 10:45 a.m. KidsZone 
 11:00 a.m. Contemporary Worship  
 12:00 p.m. Windermere Mission Trip  
   Informational Meeting 
 12:15 p.m. Children’s Committee 
 4:00 p.m. By-Laws Committee 
 5:00 p.m. Beyond Ashes Grief Group 
Monday, March 18 
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
 9:30 a.m. Sewing Group 
 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 7:00 p.m. Pick-Up Basketball 
Tuesday, March 19 
 7:00 a.m. Meals on Wheels 
 11:30 a.m. May Clermont WOM 
 4:00 p.m. Loaves & Fishes Ministry 
 5:00 p.m. Fitness Walking Class 
 6:30 p.m. ESL Classes 
Wednesday, March 20   
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
 5:00 p.m. Family Dinner 
 5:45 p.m. Missions Committee 
 6:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study 
  Youth Small Groups 
 6:15 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 
  AWANA 
 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting 
 8:00 p.m. Worship Team Rehearsal 
Thursday, March 21 
 5:00 p.m. Fitness Walking Class 
 6:30 p.m. ESL Classes 
Friday, March 22 
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
 5:30 p.m. Prime Time to Florissant Civic 
   Center & Culver’s 
Saturday, March 23 
Sunday, March 24 
 8:30 a.m. Traditional Worship  
 9:45 a.m. Bible Study 
  I’m a Christian Now Class 
 11:00 a.m. Contemporary Worship—The 
   Lord’s Supper 
 5:00 p.m. Precepts Bible Study 
Monday, March 25 
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 7:00 p.m. Pick-Up Basketball 
Tuesday, March 26 
 7:00 a.m. Meals on Wheels 
 9:00 a.m. Spirit Lifters 
 11am-9pm Bandana’s Youth Fundraiser 
 1:30 p.m. History Committee 
 5:00 p.m. Fitness Walking Class 
 6:30 p.m. ESL Classes 
Wednesday, March 27   
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
 5:00 p.m. Family Dinner 
 6:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study 
  Youth Small Groups 
 6:15 p.m. WOW Bible Studies 
  Men’s Bible Study 
  AWANA 
 8:00 p.m. Worship Team Rehearsal 
Thursday, March 28 
 5:00 p.m. Fitness Walking Class 
 6:30 p.m. ESL Classes 
Friday, March 29 
 9:00 a.m. Gym Walking 
Saturday, March 30 
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 Sunday Bible Study Attendance 234 Snow Day 

 Small Group Attendance 38 25 

 AWANA Clubs 67 62 

 WOW Bible Studies 17 15 

 Men’s Bible Studies - -  

 Precepts 14 Snow Day 

 Total Bible Study Attendance 303 102 

     

 Worship Attendance: 8:30 AM 184 Snow Day 

 11:00 AM 179 Snow Day  

                    

 Additions - -     

 Offering $14,967.41 Snow Day 

 E-Giving (1/26-2/15) $15,393.00 

Weekly Summary 

Thank You 
A Thank You note received from 

Dale & Rachel Walker has been 

posted on the bulletin board in the 

hallway to the Cornerstone Café. 

 

Sympathy 
Our love through Christian sympathy 

is extended to  

…the family and friends of          

Catherine Feuring who passed 

away March 6. 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be 

March 16 at 7:30 a.m. at the Golden 

Corral on Zumbel Rd. in St. Charles. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast is the 3rd 

Saturday of each month. 

 

Shred-Truck Fundraiser 
Start collecting all those old tax 

documents and all your other      

sensitive paper to be securely     

destroyed at our annual           

Shred-Truck fundraiser to support  

our Youth Missions Trip April 6 

from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. It is a        

suggested $5 donation per box. 

 

Sunday Service 
Streamed Live 
The 11:00 a.m. Sunday service is 

streamed live on our website 

(www.feefeebc.org) and is also  

broadcast live on the radio (KSIV 

1320 AM). 
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TO KNOW CHRIST AND MAKE HIM KNOWN 

A Word From Pastor Zach 

T here’s a line in the worship 

song, “Hosanna,” that has  

always made me pause. During the 

bridge, we all sing, “break my 

heart for what breaks Yours…” 
  
Think about that concept for a  

minute. What is it that truly breaks 

God’s heart? For example, when I 

am driving down the road and I see 

a stray dog and a panhandler, my 

reactions are totally different. I feel 

some compassion for the dog, but 

when I see the panhandler asking 

for money, my first thought,     

honestly, is usually something 

along the lines of “go get a job”. 
 

Why is it that I can be moved by a 

stray animal but am hard-hearted 

toward someone made in God’s 

image? If we truly want the words 

of that song to ring true instead of 

hollow, we must spend time really 

looking into Scripture to see what 

breaks God’s heart.   
 

That is one reason why I am     

excited to dive into the book of 

Jonah with our church over the 

next few months. I’ve titled the 

study “Heartbroken,” because I 

believe that as we dive deep into 

this well-known story, God will 

reveal some of the key things that 

break His heart. 
 

Jonah had no desire to go and 

share God’s love with the              

Assyrians, Israel’s enemies. He 

didn’t want to leave his comfort 

zone of Israel. Sadly, this is a  

problem that is not limited to the 

pages of Scripture. For Americans, 

in particular, we can fall into the 

trap of seeking comfort over Christ 

daily. Our society is built around 

the idea of avoiding discomfort 

whenever possible. However, just 

like Jonah, we are called to leave 

our comfort zone for the sake of 

the gospel. 
 

For us, that might mean going to 

another country, like Jonah did. 

However, that is not the only way 

to leave our comfort zone. There 

are people in need of the gospel all 

around us! Or, as a different way 

of looking at it, there is a harvest 

all around us! We just need God to 

soften us, make us more aware of 

the need, and prepare us to be used 

by Him.  
 

Speaking of the harvest and      

opportunities that are all around us, 

I would invite you to pray about 

different ways that you can get 

involved in serving “the least of 

these” in our community. There 

are always ways to help with our 

backpack ministry and food pantry 

here at the church. Or, sign up to 

go and serve at Loaves and Fishes. 

It just so happens our next time to 

serve there is Tuesday, March 19, 

at 4:00 p.m. Let’s make a conscious 

effort to be the hands and feet of 

Jesus in our community! 
 

Will you join me in praying that, 

as we study Jonah, God will break 

our hearts for the things that break 

His?   

 

Zach Crook 

Senior Pastor 

Fee Fee Baptist Church Vision: 

Intentionally reaching our community by living a lifestyle committed to 

Christ 
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Prime Time 
Gloria Fox, Director of Senior Adults & Bible Study 

OK. I have not burned my Pray for Snow sweatshirt but I did put it away 

until next year! The seniors are still managing to stay busy! The bus will 

leave for Soldiers’ Memorial and Pappy’s at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, 

March 14. Don’t forget to sign up. 
 

Those riding the bus to My Three Angels on Friday, March  22, should be at 

church by 5:45 p.m. 
 

On Thursday, April 11, we will go to the Holocaust Museum on the campus 

of the Jewish Community Center. There will be a speaker that day who is 

either a survivor or relative of a survivor. This is a very moving experience 

and I hope you will plan to attend. Lunch will be at The Shack. 
 

On Tuesday, April 23, we will go to Hanley House and CJ Muggs for 

lunch. The Hanley farmstead was built in 1855 and the restored house    

contains artifacts representing 19th century Missouri life. 
 

On June 13 we will tour the stadium and museum and have lunch at      

Ballpark village. A sign-up sheet for this will be posted early so we can get 

tickets. 
 

Finally, I need a few people I can call on to take some of our members for 

appointments. If you would be willing, please email or text me your name 

so I can ask you when a need arises. (314 604-6071) Thank you in advance. 

 

Bible Study Corner 
We have Bible studies for all ages on Sunday morning and both Men’s and 

Women’s studies on Wednesday night at 6:15. We also offer Precepts on 

Sunday nights at 5:00 p.m. 
   

Small groups and Transformation groups are ongoing and new ones are 

forming. Please sign up on the Connect Board outside the choir room. 

A new study started March 10 and will last 4 more weeks. This is a video 

driven study by Francis Chan entitled Greater Than. This class will be    

followed by a 12-week study of James by Francis Chan. This group meets 

in room 213. 

 

Dominican Republic Water Project 
I know it’s been a while since we’ve talked about the Dominican Water 

Project but things have been happening.  First off, thank you church for 

your support! So far we have raised more than $16,000 to go towards the 

project. That is awesome! The high end estimates for this project have come 

in at $28,000 but that depends on what equipment is needed. We have sent 

off our first small payment to get the initial hole dug and then have the   

water sent off for testing. This test will reveal what specific filtration  

equipment they need to make the water drinkable. After we get the results 

back we should be able to have a final cost and a timeframe moving       

forward for this project. Pastor Andres and his church are overjoyed at   

being able to have clean water for the village and the huge ministry this will 

be. Please continue to pray for this project and we’ll keep updating you as 

we know more. 

 

Backpack Ministry 
Thank you for showing your love to area children through your generous 

donations of food to the backpack ministry. Our shelves were getting a little 

bare but once again you have come through. Thank You! 

Music Musings 
Ronna Paden, Director of Music 

Friendship Choir 
Many thanks to the Friendship choir who sang on March 2 at Life Care 

Center of Bridgeton. The residents and staff were so appreciative of a     

program that brought memories, encouragement and joy. 

You can help us by suggesting places we might sing to share God’s love.  

You might even want to join us or perhaps you have a friend or neighbor 

who might like to share in this ministry. We would warmly welcome those 

who might not be members of our church - to come along side us. We meet 

for a a short rehearsal on Monday evenings at 5:45 in the choir room. 
 

Please pray for us as our ministry continues. 

KidZone 
We will get to hear a song from our KidZone kids on March 31. They will 

be participating in both the 8:30 and 11:00 worship. These kids will be  

singing a song called Who He Says I Am. They will sing along with a wide 

style of music videos which include the themes of God’s love for us,    

praising, serving, salvation and Bible verses. 
 

Eva Mackoul is their leader and every Sunday they pray for kind words 

and kind hands at school for the following week. How blessed we are to 

have a leader like Eva that cares about the music and more importantly the     

Christian teachings that come from the songs. 

Sacrifice of Praise 
Why is praising God a sacrifice? The word “sacrifice” comes from a Greek 

verb (thus) meaning “to kill or slaughter” for a purpose. Praise often           

requires that we “kill” our pride, fear or anything that threatens to interfere 

with our worship of the Lord. 
 

Praise is fluent when we keep our eyes on Him - the author and finisher of 

our salvation. 
 

Therefore by Him let us continually offer the sacrifice of praise to God, that 

is, the fruit of our lips, giving thanks to His name.  Hebrews 13:15 

 
Food pantry Request 
Next time you go grocery shopping, please think about picking up the fol-

lowing items for the Fee Fee Food pantry. We serve families every month 

that depend on our help for them to eat. Many of the families we serve are 

living in hotels and do not have places to cook meals.  So heat-n-eat foods 

are needed as much as family meals. Please see the list below and select a 

few items when you go to the store from your family groceries. Any food 

pantry requests can be placed in the  container in the breezeway next to the 

Cornerstone Café. 

 

Family Front 
Kathy Scott, Director of Children & Family Ministries 

Preschool worship care. Thanks to those who signed up to help! You are 

such a giving and serving church and I thank you for serving our families! 

There are always places to serve in children’s ministry. See me if God is 

nudging you to help out! 
 

Loaves and Fishes, March 19 will be children ministry’s turn to serve      

supper. Sign up on the posted list if you can participate and provide food.    
 

RA Congress is April 19-20 at the state fairgrounds in Sedalia for 1st -6th 

graders and adult sponsors. This is a great opportunity for a father/son 

event. Cost is only $12 registration, plus housing and meals. I will send out 

information to all families soon. Then families can plan to carpool. 
 

Family Game Night, May 17. Watch for more info! 
 

VBS/Basketball camp, June 24-28. VBS is 9:00 a.m.-12 noon; Basketball 

camp is 1:00 p.m.- 4:00 p.m. Before and after care will be available and 

lunch in between the two events if you are registered for both. Put it on your 

calendar and invite friends! More information is on the church website;  

registration forms will be available soon. Volunteers are still needed: See 

me if you are interested in serving! 
 

FMSC: We will have three church-wide opportunities this summer and fall 

to serve at Feed My Starving Children Mobile Pack event: July 13,        

September 21 and October 20. We took a great group last year. Look for 

sign-up sheets in June for the first one. 
 

I’m A Christian Now class will begin March 24 during Bible study hour. 

This class is a 4-week class for kids who are believers and waiting baptism. 

See me if you believe your child has made a profession of faith and would 

like to be baptized. Baptism will be scheduled after the child finishes the 

class. 
 

 

Chi Alpha News 
Kyle Baldwin, Interim Youth Director 

DNOW Thank You!! 
Church, thank you so much for all you have provided for DNOW weekend! 

Whether you helped as a host home, provided food, donated money,     

sponsored a student for the weekend, or prayed for our students and       

leaders…THANK YOU! This event could not be held without you, your 

help, and prayers. Because of you, our students had the opportunity to      

experience the gospel, serve on mission, and enjoy fellowship with one  

another. Now, I ask that you continue to pray for our students as they enter 

back into their daily lives. Pray that they will remain firm in their faith and 

will not be shaken by the temptations of the world. 
 

Bandanas Fundraiser 
It’s time to loosen your belt loops and fill up your stomachs once again! On 

Tuesday, March 26, come eat dinner at Bandanas BBQ in Maryland 

Heights to support our youth going on our summer mission trip to Houston. 

A portion of your bill will come back to us to help pay for your students trip 

this summer! 
 

Upcoming Events  

March 16 – International Food Pantry 

March 26 – Bandanas Fundraiser 

 

Can Openers 

Canned Beef Stew 

Tuna Helper 

Canned Tuna/Chicken 

Shells n’ Cheese (just add water) 

Canned Ravioli/Spaghetti 

Canned Soups 

Cereal 

Granola Bars 

Pasta Sauce 

Pasta (spaghetti, elbow, etc.) 

Canned Fruits 

Canned Chili 

Peanut Butter 

Bar Soap 

Deodorant (Men’s and Women’s) 

Tooth Paste 

Pop Tarts 

 


